
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• The owner of the Chinese Buffet on Highway
89  has  been  talking  to  South  Lake  Tahoe
officials about moving to the former Carrows
building on Highway 50.

•  Donner  Summit  rest  areas  will  be  closed  for  remodeling
through the summer. The rest areas on Interstate 80 at Gold
Run are still open.

• The recall election for two Fallen Leaf Lake board members
will be Aug. 31.

• Former TRPA Executive Director Juan Palma is about to run
the Bureau of Land Management’s office in Utah.

• Where in the world has South Lake Tahoe’s Rick Gunn been?
Check out the YouTube video. He is trying to make a living
showing his pictures.
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